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15th July 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Whole School Family Picnic – Monday, 22nd July from 3:15pm 
 
We will be hosting our annual family picnic event on Monday, 22nd July from 3.15pm to which you 
are all invited.    
 
Please bring along a picnic to enjoy or alternatively purchase a hot dog from the ever popular 
governors’ BBQ or a treat from the ice-cream van. Please also bring picnic rugs and/or chairs.  The 
picnic will take place on the top field so the playground, lower field, discovery trim trail and pirate 
ship will be out of bounds to unsupervised children.    
 
Please note: children are to be supervised by their parents at this time so please be mindful, 
therefore, of where your child is and what they are doing!  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
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